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PUBLIC NOTICE 

FRIDAY 
November 8, 2019 – 9 a.m. to 12 noon 

 The Sustainability Board, in its efforts to assist the City Council, City 
Manager, and city staff in matters relating to pollution reduction, water quality 
initiatives, community education and involvement, and assessing local 
climate risk, will be attending “A Renewable Energy Workshop for City 
Officials and Sustainability Boards”.  

The workshop will be hosted by Brevard Sustainability Working Group 
and Florida Solar Energy Center (FSEC) and held at FSEC, located at 1679 
Clearlake Road, Cocoa, on the above date and time.  
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